
 
6th June 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 10 Mock Exam series 1 – Monday 17th June to Friday 28th June 2024 

During the weeks commencing 17th June and 24th June, Year 10 students will be sitting a programme of mock 
GCSE exams for English, Maths, Science and their option subjects. These mock exams will inform the final round 
of monitoring for this year. Students will sit these in the sports hall and all usual exam standards will apply, which 
include no electronic devices and a prompt arrival for exam start time. Where students receive access 
arrangements, e.g. extra time, this will also be facilitated.  

Students will be made aware of the timetable of mock exams in advance; the timetable will also be posted 
on the school website under Information and Exams Office. See link below: 
https://www.garibaldischool.co.uk/page.php?p=exams.  

A copy of the timetable will also be shared with you electronically along with seating codes via the My Child 
at School app (MCAS).  

Teachers for all subjects will be making students aware of how and on what content they will be assessed in 
the lead up to the mock exams. Included overleaf is a summary of the assessments for the Core, EBacc and 
option subjects along with how students can best prepare for these including, in some cases, guidance to 
specific resources. 

If you have any questions or queries or would like some additional information about the above please 
contact Mr Dawson mdawson@garibaldischool.co.uk or Mr Hales ahales@garibaldischool.co.uk 

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

 

 

 
Martin Dawson 
Deputy Head of School 
 

 
 
 
 

Adam Hales 
Head of Year 10 

 

 


